
 

 

When you look at Wellspring’s logo what stands out?  

The first thing you see is our rainbow of houses, right?  That’s because 

Wellspring has been in the business of providing supportive housing for 38 years and 

the COVID-19 pandemic has NOT stopped us. In fact, if anything, it puts more 

urgency into our efforts to get persons with mental illness off the streets or out of 

institutions and into their own homes.  

During these frightening times, we want to help people reduce their risk of 

exposure by helping them move from high risk environments into settings where they 

have comfort and control over their own lives.   We already support nearly 300 people 

in their own homes. We help them stay safe at home and we bring them necessary 

food and supplies—including prescription renewals—whatever it takes to keep them 

safe and to reduce exposure (for them and for others) to this frightening virus.  That 

is not enough, though, as more people need our help right now and helping them helps 

us all by making our community just a little safer from the spread of COVID19.  

After literally years on the streets and in 

the midst of a pandemic, “Joe”, (pictured here), 

finally has a home of his own!   Three cheers for 

“Joe” and his Wellspring case manager for 

making it happen!  

“Joe” is one of a half dozen homeless 

adults with mental illness who have worked 

with Wellspring to find the safety, security, 

and comfort of their own home during the past 

10 days despite nearly insurmountable odds.  

There are others like Joe who we continue to 

help find housing. This is hard and unnerving work in the midst of this 

pandemic and we would appreciate any help you are able to give. 

  

Donations are easily made online at www.WellspringKY.org or by mailing a check to:   

 

Wellspring 

PO Box 1927 

Louisville, KY 40201 

http://www.wellspringky.org/

